
 

 

SS John & Monica Catholic Primary School 
 

 Christmas Raffle 
7th December 2023 

 
Dear Parents 
 
This year, the school’s fundraising society is once again running a Christmas Raffle which has 
been registered specially with Birmingham City Council to allow advance ticket sales. 
 
Prizes: There are already lots of wonderful prizes pledged from generous local businesses – and 
more coming in every week. Please see the current list on the reverse of this letter and check the 
school website for the most up-to-date list. Any donations of prizes for the raffle can also be 
dropped off at the School Office. 
 
Selling Tickets: Please find enclosed in this envelope an initial supply of 25 raffle tickets which 
we hope you will be able to sell to extended family, friends, neighbours and work colleagues – 
anyone who you think would like to support the school but hasn’t in the past been able to take 
part in our fundraising events. Tickets must be sold at £1 each (it is a legal requirement that all 
tickets are the same price) and please collect any money raised in this envelope. Additional 
tickets can be picked up from the School Office if you manage to sell more. Please ensure 
that the buyer’s contact details and your child’s name are written on the counterfoil which will be 
used in the draw. 
 
Returning Tickets: All counterfoils, and any unsold tickets, should be returned in this envelope 
along with the money raised, to the School Office by Monday 4th December 2023. Unfortunately, 
we can’t include tickets in the draw if the money is not included. 
 
Top Sellers: There will be prizes for the children who sell the most tickets across the whole 
school so please do try and sell as many as you can! Additional tickets will be available from the 
School Office. 
 
The Draw: The raffle draw will take place at School on Thursday 7th December and prizes will be 
available for collection at the Christmas Fair/Disco which will take place after school that 
afternoon from 3:15pm-5:15pm. We do hope as many parents as possible will come along to 
enjoy what promises to be a wonderful fundraising event. I will be writing to you nearer the time 
with more details about that. Prizes that aren’t claimed at the Fair can be collected from the 
School Office the following week. You can collect and pass on prizes won by people you have sold 
tickets to. 
 
We do hope everyone will get involved to make this the most successful Christmas Raffle we have 
held and raise a record sum for vital school equipment.  
 
Good Luck! 
 
Mrs M Elliot 
Head Teacher 
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£50 Gift Vouchers 
Slaters Menswear 

£30 Gift Vouchers 
Raja Monkey 

£50 Gift Voucher 
Fiesta del Asado 

£50 Voucher  
from Moseley Autocentre 

£20 Voucher 
from Turtle Bay 

£10 Vouchers 
from Damascena Moseley 

£20 Voucher 
from Becketts Farm 

Comedy Tickets 
from Glee Club 

£20 Voucher 
from Diwan Balti, Moseley 

Peruvian Goody Bag 
from Nazca Café, Moseley 

Music Lessons 
from Shades of Moseley 

Bouquet of Flowers 
from Contours Florists  

Gift Vouchers 
From Sorrento Lounge 

Cannon Hill Fun Passes 
from Greenspace Leisure 

Meal for Two 
From Saffron Zest 

Christmas Cake 
from Nagina’s Kitchen 

Family Pass 
from The Priory Club 

More Prizes Added 
Regularly…. 

In aid of 
School 
Fund 

£1 a 
ticket 

 


